At this holiday time, we encourage you to recognize a friend or loved one by making a gift in his or her honor. (Check this option on our donation envelope.) We will inform that person of your gift with a tasteful card and print the name in the new "Honor Roll" section of our newsletter.

To ensure proper recognition, please fill out and return the enclosed envelope along with your check made out to "The Charlevoix County Community Foundation" and write BIRHC on the memo line. Credit card donations are also welcomed. Please note that all contributions will go to the Special Projects Fund unless otherwise designated. (Donors to the BIRHC Endowment Fund can take advantage of the last year of the Michigan Tax Credit by making a donation no later than December 31, 2011.)

The Beaver Island Rural Health Center's Board of Directors and staff want to close with sincerest thanks to Charlevoix Area Hospital for sharing Larry Hudson with the people of Beaver Island and to Larry for his genial personality, skills, and endurance (being a frequent flyer to Beaver Island is not always fun). Finally, we say thank you to you, our faithful donors, for your support throughout so many years. You have helped us make a difference!

Our best wishes to you and your families for happy holidays along with health and happiness in the New Year.

Sincerely,

Denny Cook President, BIRHC Board of Directors

## **BIRHC** Board

Denny Cook, President
John Martin, Vice President
John Works, Jr., Secretary
Rick Speck, Treasurer
Sandra Birdsall
Carol Gillespie
Theresa Keyes
Gerald LaFreniere
Pete LoDico
Jeff Powers
Adam Richards

BIRHC Providers Sue Solle, FNP-C Christy Van Looy, PA-C BIRHC Staff
Betty Hudgins, Service Coordinator
Donna Kubic, RN, Managing Director